

December 2, 1937

Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear "Phog":

The inclosed carries some detailed information relative to the set-up for the National Intercollegiate Basketball Championship Tournament. In view of our conversation this morning, I felt that you should have this information. It is for the purpose of giving those present at the meeting Saturday such information as is herein submitted, and I will appreciate this opportunity at the close of the rules interpretation meeting.

Very truly yours

E. S. Liston Athletic Director